
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Clerks 
To: delegations 
Cc: Cheryl Bandel; Leigh Fleury; Alexander Harras 
Subject: FW: application OPA 2022-005 
Date: January 3, 2023 2:35:14 PM 
Attachments: QUESTIONS FOR RESPORT APPLICATION.docx 

From: Connie Drago 
Sent: January 3, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@durham.ca> 
Cc: DONALD MILLETT < 
Subject: Re: application OPA 2022-005 

To whom this concerns, 

Please accept this email in support for the group of us who share great concerns regarding the 
application OPA 2022-005 to amend official plan to allow resort of Thorah Park Blvd. I am also a full 
time resident at 24675 Thorah Park Blvd. I will be attending the meeting on January 10 2023. 

Please continue to provide updates as they arise. 

Regards, 
Connie Drago 

On Jan 2, 2023, at 4:04 PM, DONALD MILLETT > wrote: 

Dear Sir/Madam; 
I am submitting the attached questions and issues for consideration at the meeting 
regarding the appiication OPA 2022-005 to amend the official plan to allow a resort ON 
Thorah Park Blvd. 
I am a permanent resident of Thorah Park Bkvd and along with many of my neighbors 
we are very very concerned about the significant negative impacts a development of 
this size will have on our small rural residential community. 
This totally inconsistent with the community and with the official plan. High value/ 
highly taxed rural residential properties will suffer in many ways as outlned in my list of 
questions and issues. 

Please circulate this as needed .I will be attending in person the Jan 10 2023 meeting 
and am hopeful there will be answers to our questions and responses to our issues at 
this time. 
Thank you for your assistance. 
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Regards 

Donald W Millett P.Eng. 
24770 ThoraK Park Blvd. 
Beaverton Ontario 

Sent from Mail for Windows 




